
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 17, 2024 
 
 
 
Vía Email: landuse@salisburyct.us 
Dr. Michael Klemens 
Chairman – P&Z Commission 
Town of Salisbury 
PO Box 548 
27 Main Street 
Salisbury, CT 06068 
 
Re.: Wake Robin Inn – 104-106 Sharon Road, Lakeville CT  
 (Special Permit Application #2024-0257) 
 
Dear Dr. Klemens, 
 
 We understand that the Planning & Zoning Commission is 
deliberating on our client’s application now, after many public hearings and 
input received from interested parties. We hereby withdraw the application 
before the Commission. We appreciate all of your time and cooperation 
throughout this process. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

MACKEY BUTTS & WHALEN, LLP 
      
    

Joshua E. Mackey 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Charles Andres, Esq.  
 Perley Grimes, Esq. 
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